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Attached Reports: 

Marist News from Rome 683 

Download Marist News—PDF 
 

Tuesday 29th June: New Zealand Marist 

Brothers Trust Board meet. 

Wednesday 30th June: Death of Jeanne-

Marie Chavoin, SM—Foundress of the Marist 

Sisters. 

July 1st: Healthcare Meeting at Onslow 

July 2nd: Marist Anniversary 1842: Brother 

Attale arrived in Tonga 

July 2nd: Brothers Conversazione Online 
New Province & Formation 
7th July: Marist Alternative Education Centre 
AGM at Onslow 
July 9th: District Council Meeting 
July 9th: End of Term for New Zealand 
schools. 

St Paul’s College Mass at St Patrick’s Cathedral 



Family Mass and Old Boys' Memorial Mass 

Last Sunday we celebrated our combined Family Mass and Old Boys' Memorial 
Mass in the College Auditorium. It was fantastic to have so many of our families 
and Old Boys come together following the feast of the Sacred Heart of Jesus, 
which was last Friday. This celebration reminded us of the great love that God 
has for each of us and his presence within our school community. The collection 
for the Marist Brothers’ work in the Pacific was over $2,700. Thank you to all 
those who contributed as it will make a significant difference to those in need.  

https://school.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5828adea1b2a9866e8a908fb4&id=65fd24ce54&e=61bd0368d2


Greetings from Palmerston North 

A photo of the Young Adult  
community at Palmerston North.  

Te ahi kaa o te matauranga. 
From Left to Right: Kate, Issac,  

Brother Kevin and Jude. 

Jolan  
Year 8 Curriculum Co-ordinator 

With Brother Kevin and a student  
volunteer. 

 
Ronald McDonald House has been set 
up for families with children needing 
treatment for cancer and other serious  
illnesses at Auckland Hospital.  Fami-
lies, especially those from out of town, 
may stay there free of charge while 
their child is undergoing treatment. 
 

The House relies on volunteers to help 
maintain their facilities and a good 
number of Sacred Heart pupils are in-
volved in this generous work. 

Brother Kevin Reporting on 
Sacred Heart College Charity Helpers 



Brother  Douglas leading the parish community Communion Service 

Lower Hutt community News 

Brother Bernard leading the community prayer 

Brother Desmond at his ministry venue,  

St Vincent de Paul  


